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September 30, 2008

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 08-0194 — Parking for Disabled Persons and Helpers —
Temporary Disabilities

Dear Madame President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 08-0194 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill would authorize reserved parking for individuals with temporary
disabilities in certain situations. The bill also clarifies existing language in Section 9 of Article
31 of the Baltimore City Code.

The bill is in accordance with the applicable provisions of the Baltimore City Code and
permissibly accommodates disabled individuals to a greater degree than required by State Law.
See COMAR 11.16.03.03. Therefore, the Law Department approves the bill for form and legal
sufficiency.

Very truly yours,

Hilary Ruley
Assistant Solicitor
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